We're creating a blank canvas for
the new Leeds City College and
will be placing designated bins
around the college for recycling all
your old branded merchandise and
stationery.

EVERYTHING will be recycled, and from September
onwards we will have brand new Leeds City College stuff
coming your way.

Feel free to take your old pens (and any other bits) home
with you but EVERYTHING MUST GO by 1st September.

Examples of what to Dump:

* Plastics: Pens, Mousemats, Key rings, Memo block
holders, Coasters

* Paper: anything with a logo on! Including wall planners,
business cards, etc.

* Textiles: uniforms, t-shirts, lanyards

Where's it all going?

* All the paper based and plastic materials will be going to
Leeds Paper Recycling in Pudsey for sorting; baling and
then re-processing in the UK

* Textiles will be going to various Yorkshire
based companies.



